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The first floor of Fennel has one trash room, while 

floors 2 through 4 have two trash rooms. There are 

large recycling totes labeled “Mixed Recyclables” in 

each of these trash rooms. 

Please do not put plastic bags or trash in the  

recycling totes! Contaminated recyclables will be 

thrown away as trash, thus defeating the purpose of 

the recycling process. 

For a list of accepted recyclable items, click here.  

http://www.providence.edu/recycling/recycling-at-providence/what/Pages/bottles-cans.aspx�

